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December 7, 2023
Windsor Heavy Construction Association
Greater Windsor Home Builders Association

RE:	Pressure Testing of Private Services

Effective January 1, 2024, ENWIN will be charging contractors for the flushing and testing of work required on private water services.  This has always been the practices here; however, has been applied inconsistent at times, but in the future, will be applied across the board.  

Contractors will be invoiced for ENWIN’s “time and materials” required to do this work.  Contractors will also be required to submit a “commissioning schematic and backflow test report” to Water Engineering prior to ENWIN performing any work or arriving on site.

For further information, please contact:
Dan Mustac, Manager Water Operations
dmustac@enwin.com
Ph: 519-251-7300 ext. 625

Spencer Johnston, Manager Watermain Construction & Design
sjohnston@enwin.com
Ph: 519-251-7300 ext. 609

Thank you.
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